\*\*\*This email is being sent on behalf of the Village of Inglewood Association\*\*\*

## Good morning,

Thank you for your email expressing concern over the construction of a cricket field in Inglewood with no consultation provided to residents of our village. It has come to our attention that a direct email to all members of council before tomorrow evening's council meeting is more effective than simply a list of names.

I \_Peter Neumann, residing at \_\_\_\_\_\_, am writing to express my opposition to the town's proposal to construct a cricket field in the village of Inglewood. The community was not consulted on this and it is important that residents provide input on recreational opportunities that are being proposed in our community.

I am requesting that the council refer this matter back to staff to work with the residents in the Inglewood community on what types of recreational activities can be added to our parks to ensure they bring value to those that live here.